NEVADA FIREARMS COALITION

5575 Simmons Street, Suite 1-176
North Las Vegas, Nevada 89031
702-373-5935
www.nvfac.org
www.facebook.com/nvfac
don@nvfac.org

January 30, 2013

Dear Fellow Gun Rights Supporter,

As you are painfully aware, our rights are under attack. Unfortunately not just at the national level but at
the state and local level as well. The Nevada Firearms Coalition is the NRA State Association for Nevada.
We are also members of the National Shooting Sports Foundation and the Civilian Marksmanship
Program. Established in late 2011 our mission is to replace the defunct Nevada State Rifle and Pistol
Association and to provide an effective voice for gun owners, shooting clubs, ranges and shooting
industry in Nevada. Our purposes and objectives are displayed on our web page at www.nvfac.org.

We are writing you this letter for two reasons. The first is a request to join the Coalition as a corporate
member and as an individual member if you have not already done so. You need to be represented and
we need your support.

The second reason is to ask that you support our efforts to fund a lobbyist for this year’s legislative
session in Carson City. We are asking firearms dealers and retailers to contribute to our mutual fight.
Three dealers have already donated $4,000.00. Following their lead, we are requesting that if at all
possible you donate $1,000.00 to our effort.

Our primary issues this year are:

e To fight back and prevent state and local efforts to infringe on our rights

e To pass a statewide pre-emption law that will make one gun law for all of Nevada by eliminating
county, city and town ordinances, as well as the Clark County handgun registration program.

e To enact a Castle Doctrine law that gives self-defense protection for civil as well as criminal
consequences.

e To enact a Campus Carry law that will allow legal CCW carry on campus.

e To amend the CCW laws to permit all handguns rather than revolvers and semi-autos, eliminate
the $25.00 state fee and allow direct checks with NCIS, remove the Sheriff's and Chief’s
Association from the law as they are not an elected body.

e To support other pro-gun and pro-gun owner laws that may be initiated, and oppose any anti-gun
laws that are put forth.

e We have sponsors and bill drafts already introduced for pre-emption, castle doctrine and campus
carry.

With your donation we can have a full time lobbyist in Carson City representing the citizens of Nevada on
a daily basis. This will be the first time in many, many years that Nevada gun owners have had their own
voice and not been dependent on other groups to represent them.

Thank you for your consideration and prompt action.

Sincerely,’

Don Turner, President

DEDICATED TO THE OWNERSHIP & SAFE USE OF FIREARMS FOR SELF-DEFENSE,
COMPETITION, RECREATION & HUNTING
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